

College Station Independent School District

Success...each life...each day...each hour

MEMORANDUM

To:

Dr. Clark Ealy, Superintendent

From:

Dr. Penny Tramel, Chief Academic Officer

Date:

September 9, 2019

Subject:

Receive a report on Head Start and Pre-Kindergarten Programming

Agenda Item:

H-1

BACKGROUND

Susan Heath, Director of Early Education Programs, will present a program report for our Head Start and Pre-Kindergarten Programs to the Board of Trustees to include updated program information.

RECOMMENDATION

It is recommended that the CSISD Board of Trustees receive a report over CSISD's Pre-Kindergarten and Head Start Programs.

PENNY TRAMEL, Ed.D. Chief Academic Officer 1812 Welsh Avenue College Station, TX 77840 (979) 764-5455 FAX (979) 764-5535 CLARK C. EALY, Ph.D. Superintendent of Schools

M/3/4